
 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with 
your personal details removed. 

 

OIR: 2425/1066 
 
 
2 September 2024 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 9 August 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
Under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act, I would like 
to please request the following, broken down by the past two financial years 
(2022/23 and 2023/24): 
 
1. The total number of Code of Conduct complaints received regarding elected 

members in each of the past two financial years 
 
There have been 2 Code of Conduct complaints received in the past two financial 
years (from 1 July 2022 to 30 June 2024) under the Kāpiti Coast District Council 
(and associated Community Board) Codes of Conduct.  

 
2. The number of Code of Conduct complaints which were upheld in each of 

those financial years 
 

1 complaint was upheld by the initial assessment, noting that this was not a 
significant breach of the applicable Code of Conduct, and commensurate actions 
were recommended in response. No formal investigation was required in response 
to the complaint.  

 
3. The total cost of investigating and resolving Code of Conduct complaints in 

each of those two financial years 
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The code of conduct complaints received have not been progressed beyond the 
initial assessment and therefore have not involved any additional costs beyond 
the usual remuneration of staff. 

 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
Darren Edwards 
Chief Executive  
Te Tumuaki 




